Warning concerning the website https://actaris-capital.com/

The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier {CSSF] warns the public of the website https: factaris-capital.comd
where unknown persons misuse the name and the contact details of the Luxembourg financial holding comipany Actaris
Capital S.A. to offer investment services.

The CSS5F informis the public that the persons presenting themiselves on this website under the name Actaris Capital SA
are not supervised by the CSSF and have not been granted any authorisation to provide investment services or other
financial services in or from Luxembourg.

The CSSF would like to specify that the company Actaris Capital 5.4, incorporated under Luxemibourg law, is not related
in any way to the above-mentioned website,



